

## Dear Fellow Saints in Christ,

It is our privilege to invite you to our annual gala, where we will give thanks for what God has accomplished at Concordia Academy-Wichita, and share the opportunities and challenges of the future. It is our great joy to anticipate your presence and our chance to meet and talk to you.

Gratia Deo, Dan Snyder, Headmaster

To purchase tickets and/or to donate to Concordia Academy, visit our website at CAWichita.org or scan the QR code below.

Questions may be directed towards Amanda Carter, Administrative Assistant.



BUILDING A LASTING LEGACY TOGETHER

316-202-8989

909 S Market St., Wichita, KS 67211

CAWichita.org